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✯✯✯ Hearing Notice ✯✯✯ 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Members, Subcommittee on Water, Wildlife and Fisheries 
 
From:            The Honorable Cliff Bentz, Chairman 
 
Subject:         Legislative Hearing – November 20, 2024 
 

On Wednesday, November 20, 2024, at 3:15 p.m. in room 1324 Longworth House Office 
Building, the Committee on Natural Resources, Subcommittee on Water, Wildlife and Fisheries 
will hold a legislative hearing on the following bills: 
 

 
• H.R. 7642 (Rep. Scholten), To reauthorize the Junior Duck Stamp Conservation and 

Design Program Act of 1994 (16 U.S.C. 719 et seq.);  
• H.R. 9514 (Rep. Boebert), “Finish the Arkansas Valley Conduit Act”; 
• H.R. 9515 (Rep. Calvert), “Lower Colorado River Multi-Species Conservation Program 

Amendment Act of 2024”; and 
• H.R. 9969 (Rep. Hageman), To provide for a memorandum of understanding to address 

the impacts of a certain record of decision on the Upper Colorado River Basin Fund. 
 

Witnesses are by invitation only.  
 

If you need further information, please call Lindsay Walton, Clerk, Subcommittee on Water, 
Wildlife and Fisheries at (202) 809-2810. 
 
 


	From:            The Honorable Cliff Bentz, Chairman

